
We are Harmony Homestay and we work with the Coquitlam school district to provide 

homestay for international students for long and short term programs. We are looking for 

host families in your area to host these students. Host families are paid, they get a cultural 

experience for their families, and make new friends. Information and an application form 

can be found on our website www.harmonyhomestay.com and any questions can be 

directed to Rod rod@harmonyhomstay.com 778 232 1003 
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